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On April 30, a business meeting was held between the
testing department of the Polotsk CCMS and
representatives of the production laboratory of the
Sharkovshchinsky Cannery branch.

Business practical meetings of specialists from various testing laboratories play an important
role in the exchange of experience and knowledge, discussion of current problems and
trends, as well as in establishing partnerships and working together.

As part of the Year of Quality, on April 30, a business meeting was held between the testing
department of the Polotsk CCMS and representatives of the production laboratory of the
Sharkovshchinsky Cannery branch.

Together with the leading engineer V.V. Matskevich, tests of a sample of fruit and berry
natural table semi-sweet wine "Malinovka" were carried out to determine the mass
concentration of sugars in terms of invert, specialists exchanged experience in the
preparation of solutions, titer determination, and also discussed key production issues.



